
NJQHA
ALL BREED TRAIL RIDE

SAT., OCTOBER 4, 9AM
“Pigs in the Park” Annual Ride

LEWIS MORRIS PARK
MORRISTOWN, NJ

NJQHA and the Morris County Mounted Police will host the
“Pigs in the Park” ride to benefit PBA Local 264.

Lewis Morris Park, named for the first Governor of NJ, was
opened in 1958. The original 350 acres have grown to a total of
1154, which includes a lake, ball fields, recreation, camping and
picnic areas. The park also maintains miles of equestrian trails.

The Morris County Mounted Unit will escort participants
through this picturesque park to the Mounted Unit Stable
Headquarters, we will then return to enjoy a hearty lunch.

INFORMATION: Visit our website www.njqha.com
Susan Auer 908-418-5923 susra@verizon.net

THIS IS OUR LAST RIDE OF 2008, DON’T MISS IT!


